
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for 
next week.  
 
In Numeracy, the children will be completing a variety of carousel activities. 
At each station they will be completing a different activity based on their 
previous learning. Mostly the children will focus on addition, subtraction, 
fractions, time, 2D and 3D shapes and word problems.  
 
In Literacy, the children will be completing a variety of different independent 
activities including phonics, sentence building, letter formation, writing and 
reading. The children will also be completing their big write assessment on 
Thursday where they will be using all the skills they have learned throughout 
Year 1.  
 

In Science, the children will be completing varies carousel activities. They will 
be using their knowledge of plants and how they grow to complete hands on 
theme related tasks, such as leaf rubbing and gluing, and soil play centers. 
 
In PSHE, the children will continue to look at how to celebrate successes and 
the feeling and emotions that may feel when they achieve a long term goal.  
 
In IPC, the children will be completing a variety of carousel activities. At each 
station they will be completing a different activity based on their previous 
learning of the topic of ‘Our World’.  
 
In Art, the children will continue with the theme mosaics. The children will be 
looking at the different shapes of tiles and putting them together to create a 
mosaic of their own.  
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

• Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for 
updates from the Year group.  

• Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 
teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

• Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 
class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

• Assessments will take place on the 4-6 March.   

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (2018) 



 
Yours faithfully 
Year 1 Team 


